
Dear Parents, 

We have designed a Parking Lot Diagram (CLICK on PARKING LOT FALL 2020 below) to show how our 2020 
Fall Programs will do health checks and pick ups.  Just a reminder which program you fall into: 

Little Stars: Simple Wonders, Sunshines, Cosmic Kids - will ALL PARK in designated area and ONE parent 
per child will enter the facility. 

Rising Stars: KinderStars, Little Dippers, StarLights, StarBrights, Big Dippers, ALL Boys classes, ALL 
Tumbling classes – One area(front of the building) for Drop off. Another area (near side by white fence) for 
pick up.  Please park and walk your child to the front steps for drop off. Please park for pick up and a 
greeter will bring your child right to your car.  If your child feels safe and at home here; we are asking 
parents to do a drop off/pick up.  If your child needs a little extra help to enter; please only have one parent 
enter, wearing mask, and socially distance in the hallway. Once your child is comfortable we ask that you 
refrain from entering at this time. 

Early Learning Center: PreSchool and PreKindergarten - Please park in the back near the ELC 
door.  Walk your child up to the stepping stones for their health check for drop off. For pick up - come to the 
stepping stones and a teacher will bring them to you. If there is no teacher outside, call 886-STAR and our 
hospitality team will send your child out with a teacher. 

University and Distance Learners: Before, After School, and Distance Learner students - Please 
use the front parking spaces for drop off and pick up.  Walk up to the front door and heath checks will be 
done for drop off. For pick up; please call or ring the door bell and a teacher will bring them to the front 
door to meet you. 

Team: All Team (Girls & Boys) please use the back parking lot to make a drop off and pick up line as we 
did this summer.  Coach Tristan will be sending out another design for clarification. 

Team Drivers: Please use the staff parking area. If that is full, please use the parking spaces right under 
the American Flag.  

PLEASE BE ON TIME  - We have found over the last three months of operating under our new guidelines in 
order to make this work smoothly for all our children we do need promptness.  Thank you so much for your 
support! 

SPOT TV!! All our cameras are in; we are waiting for installation which we are hoping to have them here 
next week.  There may be a learning curve to how set up goes BUT as soon as we can get it up and running 
we will let you know.  There are safety features on this program so  only parents of each class can view their 
student. 

We look forward to seeing everyone starting AUGUST 31, 2020!  

Thank you for your part in keeping our children safe, happy and responsible! 

Miss Amy 

 


